Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PHILIPPINE CHILDREN’S MEDICAL CENTER
Quezon Avenue, Quezon City 1100
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NOTICE TO PROCEED
NTP-2022-003
(NOA-2022-046)

KALINISAN STEAM LAUNDRY INC.
10 Manggahan St., :
Bagumbayan, Quezon City

Tel. No. 7635-0601

Dear Sir/Madam:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
KALINISAN STEAM LAUNDRY INC. that work may commence on the One (1)
Lot Laundry Services for Three (3) Years effective January 16, 2022.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Philippine
Children’s Medical Center.

Very truly yours,

SONIA B. éf)tNZALEZ, MD, MScHSM, MPM
Executive Director

Acknowledge receipt of this Notice on

(date of receipt)
Name of the Representative of the Bidder:

Authorized Signature :

J—— Mﬂﬂwl
PhilHealth Accredited Al
TOVAheinland B

1D 9108075984



